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Dear Friend of St. Anthony School, 
  
 
On October 7th, 2022, St. Anthony School is hosting their 24th Annual Golf Scramble at White 
Mountain Country Club.  The proceeds of this event will go toward our capital campaign to build 
a new PreK – 8th Grade school. 
 
We are now in our 17th year, have 160 Pre-K through 8th grade students, and are debt free. Due 
to our successful growth, we are nearing our maximum student capacity. The monies raised at 
this event will help fund our capital campaign to build a new school facility with larger classrooms 
and a very much-needed gymnasium.  
 
The success of this event depends largely on the generosity and support of the many friends of St. 
Anthony School.  We hope you will consider supporting us in our efforts to continue our growth 
and expansion in support of educating our community youth. 
 
The students, families, faculty, and board of Saint Anthony’s would like to thank you in advance 
for considering a donation of merchandise, services, or fulfilling one of the sponsorship 
opportunities.  We look forward to another successful event and hope that you will help us 
continue to offer an enriching educational opportunity for a growing number of children in our 
community. 
 
Thanks again for your generosity and help in supporting this important event! 
 
With sincere gratitude, 
 
The Students, Parents, Faculty, and Board Members of St. Anthony School 
 
 
 
 

For more information regarding our event or to donate please contact: 
Jerry Moran – Development Director 

Email: jerry@stantschool.org 
School Office: 928-537-4497 

Cell: 928-358-6872 
501(c)3 non-profit EIN:86-0916539 

Developing your child’s mind, body, & soul 


